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  PC Mag ,1997-04-08 PCMag.com is a leading
authority on technology, delivering Labs-based,
independent reviews of the latest products and
services. Our expert industry analysis and
practical solutions help you make better buying
decisions and get more from technology.
  Business and Commerce Code Texas,2009
  Ant Colony Optimization Marco Dorigo,Thomas
Stutzle,2004-06-04 An overview of the rapidly
growing field of ant colony optimization that
describes theoretical findings, the major
algorithms, and current applications. The complex
social behaviors of ants have been much studied by
science, and computer scientists are now finding
that these behavior patterns can provide models
for solving difficult combinatorial optimization
problems. The attempt to develop algorithms
inspired by one aspect of ant behavior, the
ability to find what computer scientists would
call shortest paths, has become the field of ant
colony optimization (ACO), the most successful and
widely recognized algorithmic technique based on
ant behavior. This book presents an overview of
this rapidly growing field, from its theoretical
inception to practical applications, including
descriptions of many available ACO algorithms and
their uses. The book first describes the
translation of observed ant behavior into working
optimization algorithms. The ant colony
metaheuristic is then introduced and viewed in the
general context of combinatorial optimization.
This is followed by a detailed description and
guide to all major ACO algorithms and a report on
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current theoretical findings. The book surveys ACO
applications now in use, including routing,
assignment, scheduling, subset, machine learning,
and bioinformatics problems. AntNet, an ACO
algorithm designed for the network routing
problem, is described in detail. The authors
conclude by summarizing the progress in the field
and outlining future research directions. Each
chapter ends with bibliographic material, bullet
points setting out important ideas covered in the
chapter, and exercises. Ant Colony Optimization
will be of interest to academic and industry
researchers, graduate students, and practitioners
who wish to learn how to implement ACO algorithms.
  Windows Magazine ,1998
  Optimizing Oracle Performance Cary Millsap,Jeff
Holt,2003-09-16 Oracle system performance
inefficiencies often go undetected for months or
even years--even under intense scrutiny--because
traditional Oracle performance analysis methods
and tools are fundamentally flawed. They're
unreliable and inefficient.Oracle DBAs and
developers are all too familiar with the outlay of
time and resources, blown budgets, missed
deadlines, and marginally effective performance
fiddling that is commonplace with traditional
methods of Oracle performance tuning. In this
crucial book, Cary Millsap, former VP of Oracle's
System Performance Group, clearly and concisely
explains how to use Oracle's response time
statistics to diagnose and repair performance
problems. Cary also shows how queueing theory can
be applied to response time statistics to predict
the impact of upgrades and other system
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changes.Optimizing Oracle Performance eliminates
the time-consuming, trial-and-error guesswork
inherent in most conventional approaches to
tuning. You can determine exactly where a system's
performance problem is, and with equal importance,
where it is not, in just a few minutes--even if
the problem is several years old.Optimizing Oracle
Performance cuts a path through the complexity of
current tuning methods, and streamlines an
approach that focuses on optimization techniques
that any DBA can use quickly and successfully to
make noticeable--even dramatic--improvements.For
example, the one thing database users care most
about is response time. Naturally, DBAs focus much
of their time and effort towards improving
response time. But it is entirely too easy to
spend hundreds of hours to improve important
system metrics such as hit ratios, average
latencies, and wait times, only to find users are
unable to perceive the difference. And an
expensive hardware upgrade may not help either.It
doesn't have to be that way. Technological
advances have added impact, efficiency,
measurability, predictive capacity, reliability,
speed, and practicality to the science of Oracle
performance optimization. Optimizing Oracle
Performance shows you how to slash the frustration
and expense associated with unraveling the true
root cause of any type of performance problem, and
reliably predict future performance.The price of
this essential book will be paid back in hours
saved the first time its methods are used.
  Troubleshooting with the Windows Sysinternals
Tools Mark E. Russinovich,Aaron
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Margosis,2016-10-10 Optimize Windows system
reliability and performance with Sysinternals IT
pros and power users consider the free Windows
Sysinternals tools indispensable for diagnosing,
troubleshooting, and deeply understanding the
Windows platform. In this extensively updated
guide, Sysinternals creator Mark Russinovich and
Windows expert Aaron Margosis help you use these
powerful tools to optimize any Windows system’s
reliability, efficiency, performance, and
security. The authors first explain Sysinternals’
capabilities and help you get started fast. Next,
they offer in-depth coverage of each major tool,
from Process Explorer and Process Monitor to
Sysinternals’ security and file utilities. Then,
building on this knowledge, they show the tools
being used to solve real-world cases involving
error messages, hangs, sluggishness, malware
infections, and much more. Windows Sysinternals
creator Mark Russinovich and Aaron Margosis show
you how to: Use Process Explorer to display
detailed process and system information Use
Process Monitor to capture low-level system
events, and quickly filter the output to narrow
down root causes List, categorize, and manage
software that starts when you start or sign in to
your computer, or when you run Microsoft Office or
Internet Explorer Verify digital signatures of
files, of running programs, and of the modules
loaded in those programs Use Autoruns, Process
Explorer, Sigcheck, and Process Monitor features
that can identify and clean malware infestations
Inspect permissions on files, keys, services,
shares, and other objects Use Sysmon to monitor
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security-relevant events across your network
Generate memory dumps when a process meets
specified criteria Execute processes remotely, and
close files that were opened remotely Manage
Active Directory objects and trace LDAP API calls
Capture detailed data about processors, memory,
and clocks Troubleshoot unbootable devices, file-
in-use errors, unexplained communication, and many
other problems Understand Windows core concepts
that aren’t well-documented elsewhere
  PC Magazine ,1997
  Software-Defined Radio for Engineers Alexander
M. Wyglinski,Robin Getz,Travis Collins,Di
Pu,2018-04-30 Based on the popular Artech House
classic, Digital Communication Systems Engineering
with Software-Defined Radio, this book provides a
practical approach to quickly learning the
software-defined radio (SDR) concepts needed for
work in the field. This up-to-date volume guides
readers on how to quickly prototype wireless
designs using SDR for real-world testing and
experimentation. This book explores advanced
wireless communication techniques such as OFDM,
LTE, WLA, and hardware targeting. Readers will
gain an understanding of the core concepts behind
wireless hardware, such as the radio frequency
front-end, analog-to-digital and digital-to-analog
converters, as well as various processing
technologies. Moreover, this volume includes
chapters on timing estimation, matched filtering,
frame synchronization message decoding, and source
coding. The orthogonal frequency division
multiplexing is explained and details about HDL
code generation and deployment are provided. The
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book concludes with coverage of the WLAN toolbox
with OFDM beacon reception and the LTE toolbox
with downlink reception. Multiple case studies are
provided throughout the book. Both MATLAB and
Simulink source code are included to assist
readers with their projects in the field.
  Windows 10 For Dummies Andy Rathbone,2015-08-10
Illustrates the new features of Windows 10.
  Expert One-on-One Oracle Thomas Kyte,2010-11-16
* A proven best-seller by the most recognized
Oracle expert in the world. * The best Oracle book
ever written. It defines what Oracle really is,
and why it is so powerful. * Inspired by the
thousands of questions Tom has answered on his
http://asktom.oracle.com site. It tackles the
problems that developers and DBAs struggle with
every day. * Provides everything you need to know
to program correctly with the database and exploit
its feature-set effectively.
  Best Practices for DB2 on AIX 6.1 for POWER
Systems Rakesh Dash,Bernard Goelen,Vasfi
Gucer,Rajesh K Jeyapaul,Sunil Kamath,Naveen Kumar
Bharatha,Michael Kwok,Anupama Padmanabhan,Punit
Shah,Basker Shanmugam,Sweta Singh,Amar
Thakkar,Adriana Zubiri,IBM Redbooks,2015-08-27
This IBM® Redbooks® publication presents a best
practices guide for DB2® and InfoSphereTM
Warehouse performance on a AIX® 6L with Power
SystemsTM virtualization environment. It covers
Power hardware features such as PowerVMTM, multi-
page support, Reliability, Availability, and
Serviceability (RAS) and how to best exploit them
with DB2 LUW workloads for both transactional and
data warehousing systems. The popularity and reach



8

of DB2 and InfoSphere Warehouse has grown in
recent years. Enterprises are relying more on
these products for their mission-critical
transactional and data warehousing workloads. It
is critical that these products be supported by an
adequately planned infrastructure. This
publication offers a reference architecture to
build a DB2 solution for transactional and data
warehousing workloads using the rich features
offered by Power systems. IBM Power Systems have
been leading players in the server industry for
decades. Power Systems provide great performance
while delivering reliability and flexibility to
the infrastructure. This book presents a reference
architecture to build a DB2 solution for
transactional and data warehousing workloads using
the rich features offered by Power systems. It
aims to demonstrate the benefits DB2 and
InfoSphere Warehouse can derive from a Power
Systems infrastructure and how Power Systems
support these products. The book is intended as a
guide for a Power Systems specialist to understand
the DB2 and InfoSphere Warehouse environment and
for a DB2 and InfoSphere Warehouse specialist to
understand the facilities available for Power
Systems supporting these products.
  Effective Oracle by Design Thomas
Kyte,2003-09-12 Tom Kyte of Oracle Magazine’s “Ask
Tom” column has written the definitive guide to
designing and building high-performance, scalable
Oracle applications. The book covers schema
design, SQL and PL/SQL, tables and indexes, and
much more. From the exclusive publisher of Oracle
Press books, this is a must-have resource for all
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Oracle developers and DBAs.
  InfoWorld ,1998-04-06 InfoWorld is targeted to
Senior IT professionals. Content is segmented into
Channels and Topic Centers. InfoWorld also
celebrates people, companies, and projects.
  Designing Sidewalks and Trails for Access Peter
Axelson,1999 This report focuses on how sidewalks
and trails can be made accessible and usable by
the widest possible segment of the population.
Sponsored by the Federal Highway Administration, a
project to research existing conditions on
sidewalks and trails for people with disabilities
was designed in two parts. Part I, covers
literature surveys, site surveys and interviews
along with the history of accessibility
legislation, travel characteristics of the
disabled and engineering and construction design
practices. Part II provides data on implementing
the requirements of parts of two acts, Title II of
the Americans with Disabilities Act of 1990 and
section 504 of the Rehabilitation Act of 1973.
  Transportation Energy Data Book ,1984
  Field & Stream ,2004-03 FIELD & STREAM,
America’s largest outdoor sports magazine,
celebrates the outdoor experience with great
stories, compelling photography, and sound advice
while honoring the traditions hunters and
fishermen have passed down for generations.
  Windows Developer's Journal ,1997-07
  Fixing Access Annoyances Phil Mitchell,Evan
Callahan,2006-02-21 Provides a collection of tips
on fixing annoyances found in Microsoft Access,
covering such topics as performance, security,
database design, queries, forms, page layout,
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macros, and expressions.
  An Introduction to Search Engines and Web
Navigation Mark Levene,2011-01-14 This book is a
second edition, updated and expanded to explain
the technologies that help us find information on
the web. Search engines and web navigation tools
have become ubiquitous in our day to day use of
the web as an information source, a tool for
commercial transactions and a social computing
tool. Moreover, through the mobile web we have
access to the web's services when we are on the
move. This book demystifies the tools that we use
when interacting with the web, and gives the
reader a detailed overview of where we are and
where we are going in terms of search engine and
web navigation technologies.
  IBM Power Systems HMC Implementation and Usage
Guide Scott Vetter,Sylvain Delabarre,Sorin
Hanganu,Thomas Libor PhD,IBM Redbooks,2017-08-10
The IBM® Hardware Management Console (HMC)
provides to systems administrators a tool for
planning, deploying, and managing IBM Power
SystemsTM servers. This IBM Redbooks® publication
is an extension of IBM Power Systems HMC
Implementation and Usage Guide, SG24-7491 and also
merges updated information from IBM Power Systems
Hardware Management Console: Version 8 Release
8.1.0 Enhancements, SG24-8232. It explains the new
features of IBM Power Systems Hardware Management
Console Version V8.8.1.0 through V8.8.4.0. The
major functions that the HMC provides are Power
Systems server hardware management and
virtualization (partition) management. Further
information about virtualization management is in
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the following publications: IBM PowerVM
Virtualization Managing and Monitoring, SG24-7590
IBM PowerVM Virtualization Introduction and
Configuration, SG24-7940 IBM PowerVM Enhancements
What is New in 2013, SG24-8198 IBM Power Systems
SR-IOV: Technical Overview and Introduction,
REDP-5065 The following features of HMC V8.8.1.0
through HMC V8.8.4.0 are described in this book:
HMC V8.8.1.0 enhancements HMC V8.8.4.0
enhancements System and Partition Templates HMC
and IBM PowerVM® Simplification Enhancement Manage
Partition Enhancement Performance and Capacity
Monitoring HMC V8.8.4.0 upgrade changes
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